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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 10:47 AM
To: Pat Deneen (pat@patrickdeneen.com)
Cc: daynaridlon@johnlscott.com
Subject: Big Creek Trails RZ-15-00001 - Comment
Attachments: RZ-15-00001 Big Creek Trails Comment_Roger Olsen - 11.13.15.pdf

Pat, 
 
Attached is one additional comment that was not included in the transmittal of comments, but was received prior to the 
5pm deadline of November 13, 2015.  It was sent to our CDS user email box and was forwarded to me yesterday.  You 
will see on the email chain that Mr. Olsen did submit his comment at 12:54pm on Friday, November 13th, therefore it is 
accepted as an on-time comment. 
 
My apologies for the delay of this comment letter to you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lindsey Ozbolt 
Planner II 
Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
509.962.7637 
 


